
Interested applicants should submit an application,
their curriculum vitae or resume, and two letters of
recommendation to the Emerging Leaders Program

chair at: 
victoria.giegerich@gmail.com

Visit our website for more information at:
www.OASERVIC.org

Call for 
Emerging Leaders!

OASERVIC is seeking to recognize passionate students
and new practitioners to cultivate future Ohio

leaders through the development of leadership skills,
competence, and promotion of diverse
opportunitites for qualified applicants.

Applications due:
September 11, 2020

Chosen leaders will be notified by:
September 25, 2020


